Dear Sir/Madam,
Just by way of introduction, my name is Max and I am the Kent County Council Commissioner with responsibility for the Kent Homeless Connect Service (KHC).
KHC provides care and support for vulnerable adults with complex needs facing homelessness.
It is a discretionary service, provided by KCC in furtherance of the prevention duty, contained within the Care Act. 
The Service is due to come to an end on the 30th Sept 2022. 

In preparation for the upcoming recommission, it would be incredibly useful to get the opinions of professionals working in the sphere, on what the gaps in the market currently are, and what KHC could do to fill them. 
In order to achieve this, you are invited to the KHC Market Engagement Event, to be held virtually at 10-12:30 on the 13th July. 
The focus of this meeting will be to understand the state of the market and the opportunities available to maximise the benefits for all potential service users.
If you, or anyone else in your organisation, would be willing to contribute, do please let me know and I’ll be happy to forward you an invitation.

If anyone has any questions in advance of this meeting, don’t hesitate to get in contact.
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